®
Three Rivers Homelink

A Parent Partnership for a Tailored Education

To:
Washington Elementary Chess Champions
Richland, Washington

September 11, 2019

Dear Washington Elementary Chess Champions Board:

Thank you for your support towards the establishment of the Three Rivers HomeLink
Chess Club. We appreciate the donation of 25 Chess Boards and 1 Demonstration Board.

Our chess club will be starting around the end of October and meeting weekly after
school on Tuesdays. There has already been 50 students that have expressed a possible
interest in participating in the chess club on a regular basis. Three Rivers HomeLink also
plans to use the boards during indoor recess times during inclement weather when school
is in session.

Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely,

Tyler Reeser, Principal
Three Rivers HomeLink

http://threerivershomelink.rsd.edu

“A Parent Partnership for a Tailored Education”



